Information about studying in Adult Education Centre of Vieremä


The study and holiday periods of 2022-2023

During the autumn season, study courses gather mainly between 18.9-1.12.2023 and spring courses between 10.1.–24.4.2024. There will be no teaching during the holiday periods: autumn holiday 16.-22.10.2023, winter holiday 4.-10.3.2024 and Easter holiday 29.-1.4.2024. Any exceptions to the schedules will be announced in course-specific information. 

Course fees

The fees are course specific as well as possible learning material fees. All tuition fees will be invoiced. Additionally, some courses have material or supplies fees. Public lectures are always open for everybody and free to attend.
The study voucher grant issued by the Ministry of Education is at our disposal. With it we can lower course fees to specific groups. During the autumn season it is possible for seniors (63 and above), retirees, those with low basic education and unemployed to apply for the study voucher grant to lower the course fee of **one course** by 50%. All courses are free for immigrants. Possible discounts for the spring season will be decided on once we see how the grant gets used during the autumn season. Grants are granted depending on the amount of money received from the Ministry of Education.
120101 Get to know Finnish -cafe
Library, Lyhtytie 2
Tuesdays 17.00-19.00
19.9.23–28.11.23, 9.1.24–16.4.24
Liisa Äyräs
Registration starts on 16.8.2023 at 9.00
During this course you’ll learn the Finnish language on a begin. Feel free to join us in learning the language and meeting others studying the language. On this course as well as getting to know the Finnish language, you’ll learn about Finnish culture while drinking coffee and chatting with the other course attendees. Children are also most welcome to join. There are no registration fees for immigrants. 
Contact and further information

Principal Kirsi Taipale +358 40 4959143

